

Great Wyrley Academy

A part of the Windsor Academy Trust

Headteacher: Mr Ian Moreton, BSc Hons, NPQH FCCT

Ref:mne/gwaadmin/safeguardingupdate May21

6 May 2021

Hall Lane Great Wyrley Staffordshire WS6 6LQ

Tel: 01922 419311

Email:

info@greatwyrley.windsoracademytrust.org.uk

greatwyrley.windsoracademytrust.org.uk

Twitter: @wyrleyacademy

Company registration no: 07523436 Place of registration: England

Dear Parents/Carers

Safeguarding update

In January, the Government launched a new strategy to tackle child sexual abuse and in the following months there has been a host of stories about the experiences of young people across the country. To ensure we do all we can to keep our students safe we have reviewed and further strengthened our policy and practice, provided additional training for staff and the topic was covered in all Year Group assemblies last week.

The safety of your child(ren) is our priority and I hope you are aware of our Safeguarding Leads in school and that if you have any concerns you would contact the school and most likely your child's Form Tutor or Head of Year in the first instance. This can be done via our phone number 01922 419311 or email info@greatwyrley.windsoracademytrust.org.uk.

In case you are unclear, our Designated Safeguarding Leads are:

Mr Fielder, Mrs Foyle and Mr Dovey

In addition I also want to make you aware of the below helpline which is also available.

NEW Dedicated NSPCC helpline 0800 136 663

This new helpline has been created to provide both children and adults who are potential victims of sexual abuse in schools with the appropriate support and advice. This includes how to contact the police and report crimes if they wish. The helpline will also provide support to parents.

Kind regards

of ake

Daren Fielder

Assistant Headteacher

Designated Safeguarding Lead

